
From: Stock, William
Sent: 2/7/2011 10:48:37 AM

Redacted 'Clark,To:
Richard W.' (richard.clark@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Updated: Meeting with PG&E on hydrostatic testing regulations

FYI:

Redacted RedactedThe PG&E representatives participating by telephone will be 
Keifner Associates. They will be calling in from Ohio. Please let me know what number they should 
call. There will be three PG&E people attending in person: Bob Fassett, me and one of our NTSB 
investigation attorneys.

and of

Thank you.

Bill

RedactedFrom:

Sent: Nonday, February 07, 2011 10:40 AN 
To: 'Clark, Richard W.1

Cc: Stock, William

Subject:
When: Tuesday, February 08, 2011 2:30 PN-3:30 PN (GNT-08:00) Pacific Time (US 8i Canada). 
Where: Room 2204

Accepted: Updated: Neeting with PG81E on hydrostatic testing regulations

Aaron,
There will be at least 2 PG&E representatives participating via phone bridge.

Thank you for the accommodation.

Sally

SB GT&S 0054828

mailto:richard.clark@cpuc.ca.gov

